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I OPPOSE [HB 4106]. 

 

I would not want my appendix removed as a matter of convenience and or 

expediency by anyone who is not a licensed physician. 

 

Now, if I was in the United States Marines, involved on the battlefield and was 

severely wounded, I would gladly welcome the medical attention given to me by a 

United States Navy Corpsman (even a displaced United States Army Medic would be 

sincerely welcomed). 

 

I guess a case could be made in Portland, a city governed by abject morons, who 

permit open warfare in the streets and neighborhoods, innocent wounded people 

would be served by anyone having the slightest medical skills to save their lives. 

 

For rural Oregon, Fire Departments and or Districts has trained Paramedics who can, 

to the best of their ability and the nature of medical emergency, can and do provide 

medical assistance as the wounded person(s) are transported to a medical facility for 

treatment. 

 

David S. Wall 

Mr. Oregon CONCURS-Go Navy!...GO Army! 


